Dear                                    :
We missed you during the fall semester.    At UNM, We know there can be many reasons for not attending.  If you think now is the right time to come try UNM, we can work with you to minimize finances as one of the reasons.  Did you know that the financial aid you were awarded to you for the spring term may still available to you?  

Please email us at UNMSpring@unm.edu so we can work with you to get your UNM financial aid file in order for the spring 2009 semester.  We will verify your eligibility, and let you know exactly how much assistance you can expect when we start up on January 19, 2009.
If you have any questions about the financial aid process, please let us know.  We are here to help you!  Financial aid questions can be answered through UNM’s Chat Now! Website at:  fastinfo@unm.edu.  
Sincerely,

